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Summary 

 
This report introduces reports from monitoring visits to SHARE Community 
and the HARRP Trust. 

 
Recommendation 

 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 

1. You receive monitoring visit reports at each of your meetings. These 
are in addition to more substantial bi-annual monitoring reports 
examining patterns of funding and benefit of grants awarded.  

 
2. The reports to this Committee are from visits to SHARE Community 

and the HARRP Trust. The first award supports an organisation 
working with people with learning disabilities, assisting them to lead 
more independent lives. The second award was for employability 
training for ex-offenders.  
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